At a Work Session of the Malone Village Board, held on July 29, 2020 at 9:00 AM at 343 West Main Street the following were present:

Andrea Dumas Mayor
Norm Bonner Trustee
Archie McKee Trustee

Also in attendance: Rebahka Scaccia, Village Clerk

Excused: Trustee Brain Langdon Trustee Matt Boyea Treasurer Kristine Lashway

Mayor Dumas called the work session to order at 9:22 AM.

Review of Septic Waste and Leachate Report

Review of the totals for the year to date for both the Septic Waste and Leachate.

Code of Ethics Policy Revisions and Review - TABLED

Will review when all Trustees can be present for the meeting.

MEDCO Update

Trustee McKee noted that Richard Edwards was looking to set up a meeting with Kristine and Archie to finalize his findings and move forward.

Rec Park

Jennifer Hathaway seeking guidance on the Baseball Clubs.

Code

Trustee Bonner made note that the business located at 181 Elm Street had put on a new metal roof, ridge line, eaves, stairs, and a new apartment in the rear, without a building permit or

an electrical inspection. The apartment has been rented for some months now. Village to research.

ADJOURNMENT:

Upon the motion of Trustee Bonner to adjourn the meeting at 9:42 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Rebahka Scacola, Village Clerk